
Laurel Little League 2022 Newsletter & Updates

Laurel Little League, PO Box 231, Laurel, MT 59044

www.laurelmtbaseball.com | Facebook: Laurel MT Little League | Email: laurelmtbaseball@gmail.com

Welcome to another season of Little League Baseball and Softball!

Our program begins as early as age 4 (their age as of Aug 31, 2022-Baseball & Jan 1, 2022-Softball).

http://www.laurelmtbaseball.com
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*Laurel Little League is a 503(c) 3 organization and not affiliated with Laurel Public Schools or any school district


